
“Rockdale County Public Schools does not sponsor/endorse the activity and/or information contained in this flyer. RCPS assumes no responsibility 
for conduct or safety during the activity/event. In consideration for the privilege to distribute these materials, the RCPS shall be held harmless 
from any cause of action, claim or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal, arising out of distribution of these materials, including all 
costs, attorney’s fees, judgments or awards. Rockdale County Public Schools encourages parents to assist their children in making choices 
appropriate for them.” 
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